
 

 
         

Monday31st January 2022 
 

‘Sublime Science Show’ Friday 11th March 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
To kick start British Science Week 2022, we will be having a Sublime Science Show 
for the whole school. This will provide the children with the opportunity to experience 
some hands on science and take part in various activities ranging from magic tricks to 
leaf blower experiments. 
 
The show will take place on Friday 11th March 2022 in the school hall. Each class will 
have a 45 minute show, presented by real sublime scientists. The shows are the 
perfect mix of spectacular science experiments and hands on activities, including:  
 

 'Magic' Tricks and Spectacular Experiments where the children's mouths will 
fall wide open with amazement! (And they'll about the scientific method too!) 
 

 Sweet Making as a Science Experiment - Every single child will be grinning 
from ear to ear when they taste them! (As well as understand chemical 
reactions!) 
 

 Spectacular Science - Bubbles, Smoke & Flying things where the children learn 
all about pressure, air & forces too 
 

 Gooey Slime Making - the children will make their own slime to take home & 
show their parents (and learn all about polymers too!) 

 
We are asking for a small contribution of £4.50 to cover the cost of the show. Please 
can this be paid on Arbor by Friday 4th March 2022. 
 
We look forward to hosting this event.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Cetin Salik 
 
Science Lead.  
  

 

 



 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


